Report MADS 2020
We trod the Boards again this February with a bigger cast including young and old.
Robert Webb took his life in his hands and offered! (with his hand up his back) to direct 
this years play,  “Merriweather’s Murderous Weekend”
Rehearsals as usual took on a slightly manic form and towards the end developed into something that rhymes with manic!   Bob lost weight but what’s a few pounds between friends.
In the end we got away with it and everyone seemed to enjoy it immensely.
Well done to all the cast particularly the younger element; who in the process became as MAD as everyone else.
A particular thank you to those behind the scenes really too many to name, whose skills with hammer and paint brush and front of house crowd control contributed enormously to the success 
of the three night performances.
I suppose we were lucky this year before the outbreak of Covid-19, so we hope that 2021 will 
[bookmark: _GoBack]be a happier time for everyone and that you will be able to laugh again with us as we try to entertain you once more.      David Heffer.
 
 
